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4 October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This is just a very brief note to let you know where we are with COVID cases, face coverings and a reminder 
with regard to Thursday’s early finish, and Friday as an INSET day. 
 
As I write this letter, we have no active or confirmed COVID cases amongst the student population.  I am 
conscious that many of you will still be concerned about possible transmission, but I promised that once 
the case numbers fell we would move out of face coverings. We will of course support any student or 
member of staff who chooses to wear face coverings.  The numbers have fallen much faster than I thought 
they might.  I am sure that this has been helped by the overwhelming majority of students wearing face 
coverings and I would like to thank all of you who have helped and supported, it is much appreciated. 
 
If numbers rise again, we will move back into face coverings and if necessary we will follow the list of 
mitigations I shared with you in my letter dated 28 September 2021.   
 
Just as a gentle reminder, school closes at 1.00pm Thursday 7 October 2021 to allow for the site to be 
prepared for open evening and the following Friday 8 October 2021 is an INSET day and students do not 
attend school on that day. 
 
Your support as ever is very much appreciated. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr K Flanagan 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


